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Comments: Allowing e-bikes in these areas will create an enforcement nightmare. Currently in Teton county the

e-bikes with throttles and higher speeds are not allowed on pathways however they are everywhere on the bike

paths flying at dangerous speeds. I don't foresee that becoming any different on the proposed Forrest trails and I

think it sets a dangerous precedent, as well as a largely unenforceable rule. Unless the FS plans to higher a lot

more law enforcement personnel that have the authority to write tickets.

And can't we just have a safe place to go for a hike or bike and co-exist with other users without more conflicts?

And the next group pushing for access with be motorized dirt bikes. When will it stop?

Just say no


